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KOCH EXPLORATION COMPANY, LLC

RE: WARNING LETTER #2560597
September 20, 2016

Marth Ramos

Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation
Commission

Department of Natural Resources
1120 Linceln Street, Suite 801
Denver, CO 80203

WRD Unit #29-33 WDW
APl #103-10113

NESE Sec 29, T2N, R96W
Rio Blanco County

KEC Operator #49100

Ms. Ramos,

RECEIVED
SEP 2 3 2016

COGCC

We are in receipt of Warning Letter #2560597 which states a $50,000 surface facility bond
is required under Rule 712 to operate a Commercial Underground Injection well. However,
as we discussed on the telephone, the WRD Unit #29-33 WDW is not a commercial
injection well so no bond is required under Rule 712. If you would please correct your
records to show that the well is a non-commercial injection well and that the only water
disposed of in this well is water produced from wells operated by Koch Exploration

Company, LLC.
Thank you for your help and guidance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Douglas Howard

VP Operations

Koch Exploration Company, LLC
(303) 325-2562

303.325.2560 Tel
303.325.2599 Fax

950 17th Street, Suite 1900
Denver, Colorado 80202
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